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port 80, which
happens to be what

PHP uses as its
default web server (in

fact, it is the same
server as your own
web server). The

phpinfo page in your
browser should tell
you the name and

version of your PHP
installation, so you

should be able to find
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out what your PHP
version is and delete
the unofficial web
server entry. Short-

and long-term weight
gain and mortality

risk in hemodialysis
patients. Anemia and
chronic inflammation
with oxidative stress
and insulin resistance
are the main factors

associated with
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chronic diseases in
uremia. Previous

evidence suggests a
relevant role for these

proinflammatory
factors in

atherosclerosis and all-
cause and

cardiovascular
mortality risk in end-

stage renal disease
(ESRD). Increased

weight gain is
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associated with higher
all-cause mortality
risk in the general

population. We
assessed whether
body mass index
(BMI) and weight
gain are associated

with risk of all-cause
and cardiovascular

death in ESRD
patients. The study
cohort consisted of
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967 hemodialysis
patients of a single

center. Patients were
followed up for up to
8 years (3119 patient-

years). BMI was
categorized as

normal, overweight,
and obese, and weight
gain was defined as a

weight change
between years 0 and 2

and 0 and 4. There
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were no significant
associations between

BMI and all-cause
and cardiovascular
mortality. Positive
associations were
observed between

increasing weight gain
and all-cause and

cardiovascular
mortality risk.

Patients with weight
gains at 2 and 4 years
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tended to be older,
and they had higher

incidence of diabetes
and cardiovascular

diseases. The highest
risk of all-cause
mortality was
observed in

overweight and obese
patients with weight
gain at year 4 (HR

3.03, p = 0.0011). We
found that the
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strongest association
was observed in

overweight patients
with weight gain at

year 4 (HR 3.71, p =
0.0016). This is the

first study
demonstrating the

relevance of weight
gain and BMI

categories in patients
on dialysis as an

indicator of all-cause
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and cardiovascular
mortality risk.[The

correlation of
arylsulfatase B
activity and the
peripheral blood

leukocyte count in
patients with systemic
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